
Hello Grimmer Parents!  
 
Now that we are into Stage 4 of the Governor’s Back on Track plan, I can confidently inform you of the 
schedule for students and parents to come to school and return their books, chromebooks, etc as well as 
finally retrieve the items from their lockers. Please make sure to thoroughly review the information below 
as some of it is grade level specific, and some is not.  As always, feel free to contact me via email if you 
have any questions.  
 
Building access for all grades: 
 
Monday July 6th​ from 8AM to 2PM for students with last names beginning A-G 
 
Tuesday July 7th​ from 8AM to 2PM for students with last names beginning H-O 
 
Wednesday July 8th​ from 8AM to 2PM for students with last names beginning P-Z 
 
Thursday July 9th​ from 2PM to 6PM for those working daytime and/or unavailable on your assigned 
date.  
 
5th grade instructions:  

● Enter through Door C 
● Medication pick-up at the Nurse’s table in the Cafeteria 
● Class novels return at the table outside room 35 (with possibly a few exceptions, 5th graders 

should not have any textbooks to return. Those who do can drop them off at Room 35 as well).  
● Chromebook return at the table located near Door C 
● Return Library books to the slot outside the Library door 
● Refunds for Mrs. Spivak’s Science field trip in Main Office from Mrs.Larson, Bookkeeper 
● Please maintain social distancing at all times, especially when cleaning out lockers 

 
6th through 8th grade instructions: 

● Enter through Door A (students with a 5th grade sibling can use Doors A or C) 
● Medication pick-up at the Nurse’s table in the Cafeteria 
● Chromebook return at the Tech table in the Cafeteria 
● School owned​ Band instrument return at the table in the Cafeteria near the stage 
● Return Library books to the slot outside the Library door 
● Textbooks returned to the desk outside the classroom of your teacher (example: students who 

have Ms. Geras for Math will return books to the desk outside Room 67) 
● Items stored in gym lockers are still there 
● Play ticket refunds in Main Office from Mrs. Larson, Bookkeeper 
● Please maintain social distancing at all times, especially when cleaning out student lockers 

 
❖ Student schedule and locker combination information is still available in Skyward 
❖ Information about Fall athletics will be coming soon, but students who have newly completed 

physicals can turn them into the Main Office when you come to Grimmer on your assigned day. 
Also, if your student had a physical last year, the IHSAA has ruled it is still good for 2020-2021! 

❖ Our vendor has still not given us a date on Yearbook delivery.  Once we have a date we will let 
everyone know.  


